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Board of Directors Meeting in Public – 31st May 2018 
 

 
Subject: Newark Strategy Update Date: 31/5/18 

Prepared By: Ant Rosevear and Peter Wozencroft 

Approved By: Peter Wozencroft 

Presented By: Peter Wozencroft, Director of Strategic Planning and Commercial Development 

Purpose 

This paper has been prepared following an inclusive Senior 
Leadership Team meeting focused upon the Newark 
Strategy.  This addresses points raised at the April Board of 
Directors meeting in respect of the update on implementation 
of the strategy. 
 

Approval  

Assurance  

Update X 

Consider X 

Strategic Objectives 

To provide 
outstanding 
care to our 
patients 

To support each 
other to do a 
great job 

To inspire 
excellence 

To get the most 
from our 
resources 

To play a 
leading role in 
transforming 
health and care 
services 

X X X X X 

Overall Level of Assurance 

 Significant Sufficient Limited None 

  X   

Risks/Issues     

Financial Inadequate strategy or poor execution could pose a risk to the financial 
viability of the Newark Hospital site and the Trust more generally. 

Patient Impact Equity of access to high quality care could be at risk if poorly executed. 

Staff Impact Staff experience and expectations may not be equitable. 

Services The strategy aims to mitigate risks of poor access to a broad range of high 
quality services provided at Newark Hospital and in its vicinity. 

Reputational There are reputational risks from poor delivery. 

Committees/groups where this item has been presented before 

Formulated at SLT and circulated for comment to its membership. 

Executive Summary 

 
The report gives an account of a collective discussion between divisional and corporate leaders 
regarding the key components of the Newark strategy. 
 
The broad direction remains unchanged, with the significant exception that the Trust intends to 
offer the choice of receiving elective care at Newark Hospital more proactively to people from 
beyond Newark and district, in order to better utilise the excellent facilities at Newark and reduce 
overall waiting times for people who access the Trust’s services. 
 
The Board is asked to receive the update and discuss its implications. 
 
  

 
 


